COAA

Code Officials Association of
Alabama

June 19, 2014

International Code Council
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ICC 2014 Nominating Committee Chair
C/0 Dominic Sims, Chief Executive Officer

The Code Officials Association of Alabama would like to take this opportunity to
cast it support for Alan Boswell in his bid for ICC Board of Directors in the upcoming
elections this year. We believe Alan will be committed and dedicated to the task.
Alan comes highly recommended by us and ICC Region Nine. We are proud to
support his efforts.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (205) 441-8520.

Sincerely,

Devid HH

David Hill
COAA President
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